
From: Peter Cundall  

Sent: 01 November 2024 12:19 

To: Planning 

Cc: Maryburd.london@gmail.com; 'Nicholas Ayre'  

Subject: Re Application 2024/4405/T  

  

Dear Sirs  

 

I write to object to Application 2024/4405/T.  I do so for all the reasons 

originally given in 2022 and which still apply today.  No new evidence 

whatsoever has been produced to support this application  

 

I have lived at 110 Albert Street, two doors away from Cecil House on the 

same side of the road, for 52 years and part of what brought my late wife and 

I here all those years ago were the trees at the back.   

 

Small wonder they are now part of a conservation area. I sincerely request 

that designation will continue to be respected.   If it isn’t what is its point? 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Peter Cundall  

 

1 November 2024  

 


